From: Zach Yarrington

To: JCT Exhibits

Subject: YES on HB2314

Date: Monday, February 18, 2019 10:57:32 PM
Hello,

I respectfully request your support of House Bill 2314 to legalize lane sharing in Oregon. I've
lived in Portland for the last 10 years and progressively watched the highways get more and
more congested with each passing year. Over the same period, I've observed people grow
more and more accustomed to staring at their phone screens. For motorcyclists, this is a deadly
combination. Being stuck in traffic leaves you completely exposed to those who aren't paying
attention on the road. The same incident that would result in a fender bender in an automobile
could mean so much worse for a motorcyclist.

It's time to legalize lane sharing. Please be a part of the solution to keep people safe while
decongesting our highways.

Sincerely,

Zach Yarrington
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